
Welcome to 

Storybook Adventure 
with 

Ms. Carly, Mrs. Fenelon, and Ms. Lucy 

December 2024 

Hello SBA Families! 
 
 
We read many great stories last month and had many fun adventures centered 
on those stories.  We worked on story retelling and sequencing, and learned 
the importance of doing our share and working together with The Little Red 
Hen, erupted our own volcanoes and made button blankets with Frog Girl, and 
so much more!  
 
This month in Storybook Adventure we will be enjoying more wonderful 
stories with the themes of sharing and community.  The children are 
inquisitive and eager to explore the various stories we have shared with them.  
We look forward to further nurturing the curiosity, compassion, and 
enthusiasm of each child this holiday season.  We wish you and your family a 
very Merry Christmas and a joyful New Year! 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.   
 
Thanks! 
 
 
Carly Hanson    Jan Fenelon 
425-478-6050    425-941-0101 
chanson@sjvkirkland.org   jan@thefenelons.com  
 
 


